
	
	 WESTPORT	CONNECTICUT	
	 PARKS	AND	RECREATION	DEPARTMENT	
	 LONGSHORE	CLUB	PARK	
	 260	SOUTH	COMPO	ROAD,	WESTPORT,	CT		06880	
  

Parks	Advisory	Committee-	December	17,	2018	
	

Town	of	Westport	
Parks	Advisory	Committee	

Final	Minutes	
December	17,	2018	

	
	
The	 Parks	 Advisory	 Committee	 of	 the	 town	 of	 Westport	 met	 in	 Room	 309	 of	 Town	 Hall	 on	 Monday,	
December	17,	2018.		Chairman	David	Floyd	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	7:30pm.	
	
Members	present:		Nat	Brogadir,	John	Connell,	JoAnn	Davidson,	Rob	Feakins,	John	Lovro,	David	New,	and	
Rob	Wolter.	
	
Members	Absent:	Jennifer	Weil.			
	

1. Approval	of	Minutes	–	The	minutes	of	the	November	19,	2018	meeting	were	unanimously	
approved.			

	
2. Comments	–	Riverside	Park:	Jen	Fava	and	Bruce	Lindsey	recently	met	with	Town	officials	in	

reviewing	wetlands	setbacks.		In	some	areas,	the	setbacks	will	need	to	be	staked	prior	to	plans	for	
making	improvements	to	the	park.	Barons	South:	ribbon	cutting	for	the	additions	to	the	Senior	
Center	are	set	for	1/4/2019.		
	

3. Parks	Advisory	Committee	Meeting	Dates	–	2019	–	Dates	attached	to	the	Agenda	were	
unanimously	approved,	noting	that	the	meeting	for	1/28/2019	was	previously	approved.	

	
4. Annual	Clean	Up	Day	–	The	Committee	agreed	to	target	April	13,	2019	as	the	date,	subject	to	the	

actual	timing	of	the	Town’s	‘Green	Up	Day’.		Subsequent	to	the	meeting,	Parks	&	Recreation	checked	
with	the	Town’s	Conservation	Department	who	said	that	Earthplace,	who	usually	hosts	Green	Day,	
indicated	there	will	be	not	be	an	‘assigned’	Green	Day.		Rather,	they	will	look	to	include	Green	Day	
with	the	Maker’s	Faire	on	Saturday,	April	27,	2019	
	

5. Library	 Riverwalk	 –	 Poison	 Ivy	 Infestation	 –	David	Floyd	described	 the	 concerns	outlined	 the	
email	 received	 from	 Dick	 Lowenstein	 regarding	 infestation	 of	 poison	 ivy	 along	 the	 Library	
Riverwalk.		Jen	Fava	indicated	the	Parks	and	Recreation	Department	is	already	identifying	problem	
areas	and	will	eradicate.			
	

					
Motion	was	made	to	adjourn	and	passed	unanimously.		Chairman	Floyd	adjourned	the	meeting.	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Respectfully	submitted,	
	 	 	 	 	 	 David	Floyd	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Chair,	Parks	Advisory	Committee	
	
		


